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The Legal Aid Society Honors Cahill with its 2019 
Pro Bono Publico Award

Date:  10/28/19

Cahill has again been recognized by The Legal Aid Society for its pro bono contributions to the work of the Society 
and received the Society’s 2019 Pro Bono Publico Award.

Along with the firm-wide recognition, Cahill lawyers Landis Best, Sesi Garimella, Caroline Saucier, Shefali Singh, and 
Anna Wittman were recognized for their outstanding work.

In partnership with The Legal Aid Society, Cahill provides pro bono representation to young children who are subjects
of abuse and neglect in proceedings in New York Family Courts, to disabled individuals in need of social security 
benefits, to tenants who are denied the most basic of services, and to indigent defendants in criminal appeals.
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